Parial: 157

28 Jan. 52

Dr. Claude B. Shannon Bell Telephone Laboratories, Inc. Murray Hill, New Jerray

Dear Dr. Shannon:

The next regular meeting of SCAO, which had been scheduled to be held on 5 and 6 March 1952, is to be held instead on 12 and 13 March. The agenda for the meeting may be east you in sevence thereof.

If you can arrange it, I suggest that you come to Mashington, to the Mary Security Station, for one or two days' consultation in advance of the scheduled meeting, may on the 12th and 13th of February. Some of my associates would like to consult with you about several things, among which is the theory and computational aspects of an iterative procedure we are using. I think you already know some parts of the problem, at least in a general way. We also have some papers which you might find interesting to review.

Finade advise if the date is estimatory, and I will arrange travel orders and find a deak for you. If it is not consistent with your plane, please name a date which would be more convenient.

Mincerely,

WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN Consultent

W.F.Friedman/OOT/eby/28 Jan 52 Ext. 60493

MEMO. FOR RECORD

This is a letter sent to Dr. Shannon a member of the Special Cryptologic Advisory Group, which is concerned with advising members of AFSA on special developmental problems.